
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF CAPITOLA 

CITY COUNCIL 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Capitola will hold a Public Hearing to 
consider an amendment to Municipal Code Chapter 17.98, Wireless Communication Facilities, on 
Thursday, January 12, 2017, beginning at the hour of 7 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 420 
Capitola Avenue, Capitola, CA. 
 
The amendment will update regulations, development standards, and permit procedures in 
compliance with state and federal law. 
 
If you require special assistance in order to attend the meeting, including needs addressed by the 
Americans with Disabilities Act, notify the City at least 3 days prior to the meeting by calling 831-
475-7300.    

 
For further information, please contact the Community Development Department at 831-475-7300 
during normal business hours, write to the City of Capitola, 420 Capitola Avenue, CA 95010, or by 
email at citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us  
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